
 

 

Welcome to the latest 
edition of Salt and Light 

On their behalf - thank you! 

Championing healthy relationships 
and sexual wellbeing 

Bringing hope to 
those in despair 

No more shame 



 

 

Training in Nigeria 



 

 

Braille lessons at the House of Grace 

An army of 
volunteers 

Prison support 



 

 

Supporting young 
people with mental 
health disorders

Training courses 

“In terms of why it is so important to have 
relationships and sex education in this setting I guess 
mostly it is around the vulnerability of the pupils. Almost 
all have emotional difficulties which impact on their 
relationships with adults and peers. Our pupils are 
vulnerable to coercion, bullying and grooming so need 
this space to evaluate their situations and develop skills 
of assertiveness to keep themselves safe.  
 

Because of their mental health and often the stigma 
associated with it, many of our pupils are very isolated 
and spend a lot of time on social media. This can give 
them a skewed view of the world and often leaves 
them open to unsafe relationships online. Within our 
cohort at any one time there are always pupils with 
autism spectrum condition who are particularly 
vulnerable to isolation and exploitation. These pupils 
need SRE presented to them in a very specific way."  
 

- Member of the unit education staff team  


